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Gail Easton

From: The Lodge

Sent: Sunday, 13 November 2011 6:05 PM

To: Legal Affairs Police Corrective Services and Emerg Svc Committee
Subject: RTI Legislation

Dear Committee Members,

We appreciate that this submission is late, but we also understand that you have extended
some latitude.

We fully support any legislation which increases the accountability of government.
We believe that this legislation supports full disclosure by government and closes any
anomalies that may preclude private companies constituted, in part or whole, by the

Government of Queensland so that they are subject to the same regime as any other entity
created by the State.

Should the parliament consider rejecting this Bill would be contrary to public interest.
We also fully support the submission made by the KWRA

Yours sincerely.

Peter Wilson Kerr & Michael James Brown

17/11/2011





